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SOMETHING FOR EVERYONE!!


There is a pathway available for everyone – talk to us if you are worried or concerned about where to start.


If you need some extra support with these applications, please come and see Mr Bamber or Miss Moore (Careers guru!)








PUT APPLICATIONS IN EARLY


Both in school and out, there will be opportunities to visit potential placements during open days/invitation events etc. Use these wisely. Try and get your application in before Christmas to give you the best chance of a successful application.








ENGAGE WITH YOUR EHCP REVIEW AND YOUR CAREERS DISCUSSIONS�In the Autumn term you will be invited to both your annual EHCP review and your personal careers discussion with an OFG careers advisor. This is your chance to have an input into your future and get the support you need prior to applying for your chosen provision!





RESEARCH!�Check out social media and placement websites of the places that you are interested in – keep an open mind! Consider what the course will enable you to do in the future, what extra support is available and how are you going to travel there independently.





APPLYING FOR POST-16 PROVISION (YOUNG PEOPLE)









































